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TO:  Subaru Retailers, District Sales Managers  

and District Parts & Service Managers 
 
FROM: Subaru Distribution and Fixed Operations Departments 
 
SUBJECT:  2015 WRX & STI Performance Exhaust Systems 
 
DATE: April 3, 2014 
 
 
The 2015 WRX & STI Performance Exhaust Systems supplier has identified a 
quality concern during production testing.  Subaru is taking strict precautions  
and has returned all inventory for a quality inspection. All efforts are being made 
to remedy this inventory issue. 
 
As a result, we will protect and fill all sold orders when “approved” systems are 
received.  This will most likely result in a delayed processing schedule, so  
vehicles schedules for April, could slip into May. 
 
Stock allocation units will have Performance Exhaust Systems deleted and 
normal processing and shipping will continue.  In the interim, we are 
not accepting Exhaust Systems on any new sold orders and stock orders  
that are promoted cannot have Exhaust Systems  added.  We will not be  
accepting Exhaust Systems orders during the allocation process. 
 
We anticipate that the Performance Exhaust Systems installations will 
resume in June. 
 
We regret this unfortunate situation and an announcement regarding future 
availability will be post on Subarunet. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Subaru Distribution and Fixed Operations Departments 
 
 


